
Government of India
Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change

(Forest Conservation Division)
*****

Indira Paryavaran Bhawan,
Jor bagh Road, Aliganj,

New Delhi: 1100 03,
Dated:    23rd  December, 2022

To
 

The Principal Secretary (Forests),
Department of Forest and Environment
Government of Arunachal Pradesh
Itanagar 

Sub:     Proposal for Diversion of 94.712 ha of Forest Land for drilling of Oil well at 27 new
locations in Changlang District of Arunachal Pradesh by M/s Geo-Enpro Petroleum Limited
seeking forest clearance under Section 2(ii) of FC Act, 1980-reg.,

Sir,

      I am directed to refer to the Government of Arunachal Pradesh’s letter
No.FOR.572/Cons/2014/03-05 dated 03rd December, 2022 forwarding the additional
information in response to this Ministry’ letter 25.11.2022 including the CAMPA format
performa. The performa was forwarded to the National Authority CAMPA for confirmation the
amount as deposited by the UA w.r.t. above project.
 
         In this regard National Authority CAMPA  informed that according to bank report the
amount of Rs.1,69,98,640/- has not been received by the UTR No. as mentioned in the
proforma.
 
       In view of the above the State Government is requested to furnish the correct details in the
prescribed proforma with correct UTR Number and date for confirmation of the amount
deposited by User Agency.
 

Yours faithfully,
 

 
(Dr. Dheeraj Mittal)

Assistant Inspector General of Forests
 

 
Copy to: -
 
1. The PCCF (HoFF), Government of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar.
2. The Nodal Officer, FCA, Government of Arunachal Pradesh, Itanagar.
3. The Regional Officer, Integrated Regional Office, Guwahati of MoEF&CC.
4. The User Agency.
5. The Monitoring Cell of FC division MoEF&CC, New Delhi.
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